
 

Dear Chamber Member: 

 Do you have a young professional on your staff that’s interested in plugging in to 

Washington County?  Maybe you’re a young professional yourself, who’s interested in being 

more involved in your community? We have a great opportunity known as the Young 

Professionals of Washington County! 

 The Young Professionals of Washington County is an organization under the Chamber of 

Commerce dedicated to people who are aged 40-ish and younger. It’s a place for self-motivated 

young people to get “plugged in” through networking, engagement, experiences, and learning. 

Members can expect a full calendar for 2019 filled with educational lunches with guest speakers, 

social events for networking and other opportunities to plug in. Everything on the calendar will 

be geared toward YP’s specifically. As an added bonus, Chamber Members receive a special 

discount off of their Young Professional annual fee, giving them the ability to be a member of 

the Young Professionals for almost half of the normal fee. 

 Along with this letter, you will find both an application to join the Young Professionals 

of Washington County and an exclusive invitation to the 2018 Young Professionals Christmas 

Social on December 13th This event is an excellent opportunity to discover this organization for 

yourself and the line-up of activities we have planned for 2019. 

  

 If you or one of your co-workers or staff would like to become an official member of the 

Young Professionals of Washington County, please fill out the application included with this 

letter. Please send it, along with the annual fee for 2019, to the Washington County Chamber of 

Commerce at 603 South Harris Street, Sandersville, GA 31082 & plan to attend the Christmas 

Social on December 13th. 

 If you need any more information about the Young Professionals of Washington County, 

feel free to call the Washington County Chamber of Commerce at (478) 552-3288. Also, don’t 

forget to ‘Like’ the Young Professionals of Washington County FaceBook page! 

 

Sincerely, 

kmoncus 

Katie Moncus, President, Washington County Chamber of Commerce 


